
NEWMARKET GRAMMAR SCHOOL
OLD FOLEYANS ASSOCIATION

152 High St
Cheveley

Newmarket
CB8 9DG

Tel: 01638 730761
E-mail: jjgent20@outlook.com

2nd April 2022

Dear Member

For our summer event this year, we are arranging a visit to The British Racing School,
Snailwell Road, Newmarket, CB8 7NU, on Sunday, 22nd May, meeting there at 2.30 
pm.  Peter Williams will be giving us a talk on the “History of Racing at Newmarket” 
and Duncan Gregory, the BRS Operations Director will take the party on a guided 
tour of the School, followed by tea/coffee and a scone.
The cost of the tour and tea will be £5 per person and if you (and a guest if you wish) 
would like to join us, please complete the slip below and return it with your cheque to 
me at the above address no later than 1st May.

Looking forward to seeing you,

Yours sincerely

John Gentleman 

_____________________________________________________________________

Visit to British Racing School – Sunday, 22nd May 2022.

I/We would like to attend (please print) _____________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

Cheque payable to NGS Old Foleyans Association enclosed for _____ places
 @ £5 per person (to include tour and tea)                                                 £ _____

Annual membership fee if not already paid         £5.00

Total enclosed         _____


